
June 12, 2024

Subject: Request to change in Identification

To Whom It May Concern:

This application for Change of Identification requests a new FCC ID as stipulated in 47CFR 2.933(b)
for presently authorized equipment.

This application by Latch Systems, Inc. (the “Applicant”) will establish a new FCC ID under FCC
ID: 2AK5B5707 for the purpose of marketing.

The original grant to YoSmart Inc. FCC ID: 2ATM75707 will remain in effect.

Per 2.933(b)
1) The original identification is FCC ID: 2ATM75707.
2) The original grant date is 08/23/2023.
3) The equipment is electrically and functionally identical. Only the applicant name, address, product
name, label, and FCC ID number are different.
4) The original test results are applicable and representative of this change ID device.
5) Exterior photographs are included in this application.

Regards,

________________

Natalya Northrip, Associate General Counsel
Latch Systems, Inc.
1220 N. Price Rd, Suite 2
Olivette, MO 63132
Phone: 3142005218
Email: natalya.northrip@latch.com


